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Sunday, May 29,  2022 
      9:00 am      Choir Rehearsal 
      9:30 am	 Sunday School 
    10:30 am	 Worship 
         corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome

Monday, May 30, 2022
     Church office closed in observance of the
     Memorial Day holiday
   
Thursday, June 2, 2022 
    12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Now taking orders
If you would like a signed copy of Austin Carty’s book, The Pastor’s 
Bookshelf, please order it through our church office. The cost of the 
book is $20, and checks should be written to Austin.

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of 
KENNETH HOPPER

by
Jennifer Hannah

A gift has been given to the Bereavment Fund
in memory of BILL HOPKINS, HASKELL BOLDING, 

KENNETH HOPPER, ALMA LUNDY and RACHEL MORRISON
by

Bill and Rebecca Daniel

FBC welcomes CBF Student.Church Intern- Kaitlyn 
Lunsford!
 
Attention FBC family! Through a partnership with our church 
network, CBF, we are excited to announce we will be hosting 
an intern with our children, student, and family ministries 
this summer: Kaitlyn Lunsford! Kaitlyn comes to us through 
the CBF Student.Church program- a program that provides 
congregational internships to students for 10 weeks during the 
summer who are interested in a deeper experience of church 
life or pursuing a call to ministry. Kaitlyn’s first Sunday will be 
Sun, 6/5- Come worship with us and help us welcome her to 
FBC!
 
Peace and blessings,   
Jeremiah Banks

www.corbinfbc.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  Steve Surmont
			   606-521-1061

  

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 29, 2022 
are placed in memory of our parents,

 REX & BETTY MCDONALD, 
EDWARD & JOIE AKINS and 

WILLARD & EVELYN BROOKINS. 
 by

Mitchell & Connie Brookins, 
Gary, Janie & Rebecca Akins,

Katie Bales & family and 
Rachel Akins & family,

 
 May 22, 2022 Offering Summary:
		   Budget Offerings:		  $       4,958.25
   Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:  		  $  273,803.38
		   YTD Budget Goal:		  $  345,027.00

Save the date! 

On Thursday, June 9th, at 6 pm, we will celebrate Pamela 
Bradley, who is retiring after 15 years of service as our 
Financial Secretary. We will honor her tenure with us by 
sharing in a meal together. There will be a gift basket and 
money tree will be available for expressions of gratitude. 
If you’d like to attend, please register by June 1 at http://
www.corbinfbc.org/events or call the church office.

First Baptist Church at Worship
 

The  Seventh Sunday of Easter 
The Ascension of Jesus 

May 29, 2022
 

Scripture Lessons 
Psalm 47 

Acts 1:1-11 
Ephesians 1:15-23 

Luke 24:44-53 
 

Children’s Moment by Jefferson Calico 
 

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir 
“Alleluia! Sing to Jesus”

 
Sermon by Jeremiah Banks 

“Seeing the Point - You Are (and You Will Be) My 
Witnesses”

May 24, 2022

Dear Church Family,

As I write this letter to you as Treasurer, the scripture 2 
Corinthians 9:7 comes to my mind.

“Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to 
give, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful 
giver.”

Our church has been blessed with very generous gifts in the past 
and present.  Those gifts have sustained us during lean times, a 
pandemic and currently making up shortfalls with our present 
budget. We are currently a little over $70,000 from meeting our 
budget needs.  We urge you to prayerfully consider the words 
from the above scripture.  It is our hope that as a church we will 
continue to offer our community and world His hope through our 
giving with a cheerful heart.

Despite the trying times the past two years, our church is still 
alive and moving forward. In order to continue moving forward 
we must honor our commitment of tithing to maintain our 
financial solvency.  The most important thing you can do is 
continue your regular giving and increase the amount you give, if 
possible.  We realize that some of you may be in difficult financial 
situations yourself; we understand.  For those blessed with the 
resources to be more generous, we ask that you please consider 
giving more. 

Just a reminder that you can sign up for online giving.  www.
corbinfbc.org/give   It is the easiest and safest way to give.  You 
can set it to automatically withdraw your offering with your 
credit or debit card or your checking/saving account and at the 
frequency you choose.  If you can’t give online, drop your check 
in the offering plate or mail your check to the church at 401 N 
Laurel Avenue, Corbin, KY 40701.  

Thank you for your continued support of our church.  May God 
continue to bless you and this church as you remain focused 
on Him and His direction for you personally and for our church 
family.

In His Service,  Jane Chandler, Treasurer

Finance Committee
Lindsay Lowe, Finance Committee Chair
JoAnn Burton			  Bill Hacker
Jennifer Hannah		  Casey Petrey


